

LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street Saint John, NB E2K 1M1



Phone: 506-658-5351 Fax: 506-658-3779



Sept. 8th, 2014

Good Afternoon.

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few important announcements:

- St. Lukes Anglican Church, located at 369 Main Street offers the at-large community a free hot lunch on Monday's and Thursday's. This Free hot lunch program starts on September 8th. Please be reminded that this is not a school sponsored event. Lorne Middle School does not provide supervision at this community church hosted program. Parents/Guardians are encouraged to attend the program with their son and/or daughter if your child does attend.
- Lorne Middle School and the entire ASD-S is a Scent Free and Nut & Peanut Free Environment. Thank you for your cooperation in making sure that this policy is followed.
- Please be reminded to return all necessary forms issued in the first week of school and student fees to your child's homeroom teacher.

For a complete list of the week's activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.

Thank you,

Greg Norton Principal